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 Congratulations to Rosa Class for a weekly attendance of 97.24% 

 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Monday, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being the weekly 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Jaxon Yellow Oliver Verde Lilah Azul Baylee 

Red Harriet Blue Jonah Amarillo Freya Morado Jake 

Green Jackson Orange Connor Rosa Isaac Rojo Lilly 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success 

this week.  

 

PE Values Awards  

Congratulations to the children below who have won the PE Values Awards. 

W/C 

31/01/2022 

       

Team Work  Yellow CJ Rosa Tommy Rojo Ethan 

Red Isaac Orange Theo Amarillo Miley Azul Daniel 

Green Eleanor Blue Lacey-

Mae 

Verde Thea Morado Callum 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

Next week is children’s mental health week. This year’s theme is about growing together and 

expressing ourselves. To support the very important issue of children’s mental health we are asking 

children to come to school on Friday 11th February in non-uniform, dressed to express themselves.  

 

World Book Day 

On Thursday the 3rd March 2022 we will be celebrating World Book Day. We would 

like children to come to school on this day dressed as their favourite book character. 

 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood


Half Term Activities 

If you are wanting to keep the children occupied during the half term 

holiday, our before and after school care providers, The Lime Trees, 

will be holding a holiday club at Edgewood for the whole week. 

Details can be found below.  

If football is your child’s thing, we have also put details of activities 

days being held at Mansfield Town Football Club.  

If you are looking for something free, on Tuesday 15th February, 

Hucknall Market place will be a hosting a petting farm. This will offer 

activities for all the family with Willow Tree farm animals, face 

painting, circus skill workshops, crafts and much more, all absolutely 

free. This event will run from 9.30am – 3.00pm. Details can be found 

below. 

                 

 

Hucknall Sports 

Please be aware, Hucknall Sports will be closed during the half term holiday should you be planning to visit 

for uniform. 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


